
Minutes November and December 10, 2009 

 

Department of Reading and Elementary Education Faculty Meetings 

Drew Polly, Maria Yon, Michael Green, Kate Popejoy, Tehia Starker, Amy Good, Brian Kissel, 

Hal Jaus, Joyce Frazier, Christy Luce, Marvin Chapman, Leigh Ausband, Sarah Ramsey, Jan 

Hinson, Bertie Billups, and Bob Audette attended the meeting on November 6, 2009.   

1. Instructional objectives  

Leigh Ausband led a discussion on instructional objectives.  Recommendations 

for improvement included initiate course alike meetings and tighten standards for 

lesson plans.  This discussion will be continued at future meetings. 

2. MAT and MEd revisioning  

Revisioning work is ongoing.  Some of this will occur during the Department 

retreat on January 23
rd

 and 30
th

.   

3. Money from Mary Lynne 

Mary Lynne gave the Department an additional $8500 for supplies, etc.   

Announcements 

1. Nominations are now being taken for COE Faculty Awards for Teaching Research, and 

Service.   

Minutes for December 10, 2009 Meeting. 

 B.A. in Elementary Education and Special Education  

Bob Audette led a discussion about the dual licensure program in special 

education and elementary education.  A vote to support the program was taken at 

the December 10, 2009, faculty meeting.  Thirty-two people were eligible to vote. 



Of these, 28 voted to support the program.  Four members were not present and 

did not send in a vote.   

 


